
	

 

Respectful Code of Conduct 
 

The Garden City and Niagara-on-the-Lake Family Health Organizations, 
Niagara North Family Health Team and the NOTL Health Care Clinic are 

committed to providing a safe and supportive environment for everyone, 
including staff, learners, patients and their families.  Everyone has the right to 
be treated with respect and dignity; to address concerns and work together in 

good faith to resolve conflicts as quickly as possible in a professional and 
constructive manner. 

Engaging in behaviour that would reasonably and objectively be considered 
to be discriminatory, offensive, disrespectful, harassing, violent or disruptive 

to anyone, in any situation within this organization, is not acceptable. 

Respectful conduct is the standard of behaviour expected from all individuals. 
In the event a breach of this standard occurs and satisfactory resolution is not 
achieved, further assistance or intervention is encouraged by contacting the 

Executive Director. 

 

We want to do everything we can with integrity, knowledge and compassion. 

 


